
Dear Parents and Fans, 

The Mid State conference administrators met and have laid out guidelines for the conference 
volleyball tournament.  Please review the following items so you are aware of what the 
expectations are before the tournament begins. 

1.  Masks will be required by all spectators.  This will be a requirement set forth by the 
NSAA for all postseason activities.   

2. Spectators from all schools will be expected to leave immediately following your 
school’s game.  We need your cooperation on this so we can begin the next game after 
the completion of the previous game.  You are asked to leave the facility and not loiter 
in the commons areas.   

3. Spectators will not be allowed into the facility until there are 15 minutes left on the 
warm-up clock.  This will allow the fans of the previous game ample time to leave before 
the new fans can enter.  You are asked to please wait in your vehicle and not be 
mingling outside the facility. 

4. All teams will leave the playing surface immediately following their match.   

We are asking for everyone’s cooperation on these guidelines so we may run a safe and 
successful conference tournament.  If each person does their own part, all of our conference 
teams will hopefully be healthy and at full squads entering their sub district tournaments.   

 

 


